

Dear Colleague Letter 15-078: Stimulating Research on Effective Strategies in Undergraduate STEM Education at Two-Year Hispanic Serving Institutions

Three webinars are scheduled to provide information for individuals who would like to submit proposals in response to Dear Colleague Letter 15-078. The times and links to join the webinars are indicated below:

May 11, 2015, 2 p.m. Eastern:   https://bluejeans.com/647487561

May 18, 2015, 2 p.m. Eastern:	https://bluejeans.com/458616321 

May 20, 2015, 3 p.m. Eastern:	https://bluejeans.com/820621887 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions will also be accepted on Dear Colleague Letter #15-063, “Announcement of Effort to Broaden the Participation of Students in Two-Year Hispanic Serving Institutions in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics.”

If you prefer to call in for audio only:

1) Dial: +1-888-240-2560 (US Toll Free)

2) Enter Conference ID:  Use the nine-digit # at the end of the URL above.



